

AT THE FOREFRONT OF MEDICINE®

May 22, 2017

Lauren Blumenthal RelEvent Productions, Inc. 331 Milford Rd. Deerfield, IL 60015

Dear Lauren,

I write to thank you for your extraordinary services and organizational skills for the Gastrointestinal Research Foundation's recent fundraising gala. The night was our most successful in the 65-year history of the organization, and we attribute to you the smoothness of the evening and the many unnoticed but perfectly executed details that made the night feel so professional.

Your interactions with our committees and with our board of directors were professional and greatly appreciated. Your availability at all times via E-mail, phone, text, and in person was above and beyond our expectations.

It is clear that you are an expert at your profession, and we greatly appreciated everything you did for us. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

David T. Rubin, MD

The Joseph B. Kirsner Professor of Medicine Chief, Section of Gastroenterology, Hepatology and Nutrition Co-Director, Digestive Diseases Center University of Chicago Medicine

CC: GIRF Board of Directors

## DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

5841 S. Maryland Avenue, MC 4076 Chicago, IL 60637-1470 Phone 773-702-2950; Fax 773-702-2182

David T. Rubin, M.D., FACG, AGAF, FACP, FASGE
The Joseph B. Kirsner Professor of Medicine
Chief, Section of Gastroenterology, Hepatology & Nutrition
Co-Director, Digestive Diseases Center
drubin@medicine.bsd.ucbicavo.edu